
 

 

AEPC/REG/EP/2022 
7th July, 2022 
 

CIRCULAR 

 

REPLACING THE BUYER –SELLER –MEET (BSM) AT MILAN, ITALY FROM 08TH 

TO 09TH SEPTEMBER, 2022 WITH READY TO SHOW FAIR DURING THE MONTH 

OF FEBRUARY, 2023 

 

Dear Member, 

 

Due to some unavoidable circumstances, the Buyer –Seller –Meet under the MAI 

Scheme scheduled during 8 – 9 September, 2022 stand postponed.  Instead of Buyer –

Seller –Meet and with the support of Embassy of India, Italy, we are exploring the 

possibility of participating in the READY TO SHOW fair during the month of February, 

2023. 

 

We will be issuing the detailed Circular for the READY TO SHOW fair shortly. 

 

(Dr. Tamanna Chatuurvedi) 
Dy. Secretary General 


